
Submitter: John Drzal 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and Wildfire 

Measure: SB1590 

As a Willamette River Keeper volunteer, I strongly urge the committee shelve SB 

1590 as soon as feasible. The bill undermines the very hard work put into passing 

wake boat restrictions in the Newberg Pool. Thank You. 


